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THIS LETTER HAS BEEN FORWARDED 
TO THE EIGHT AREA CLERKS 

December 18, 2020 

June Gallagher 
Clerk 
Municipality of Clarington 
40 Temperance Street 
Bowmanville, ON   L1C 3A6 

Dear Ms. Gallagher: 

RE: 2021 Interim Regional Property Tax Levy, Our File: F33 

Council of the Region of Durham, at its meeting held on December 16, 
2020, adopted the following recommendations of the Finance and 
Administration Committee: 

“A) That a 2021 interim Regional property tax levy be imposed on 
the lower-tier municipalities for all property tax classes; 

B) That the amount due from each lower-tier municipality is 
estimated to be equivalent to 50% of their respective share of the 
Regional property taxes collected in 2020; 

C) That the 2021 interim Regional property tax levy be paid by the 
lower-tier municipalities seven days subsequent to the instalment 
due dates established by each lower-tier municipality for the 
collection of their respective interim municipal property taxes; 

D) That the Regional Clerk be requested to advise the lower-tier 
municipalities of the imposition of the 2021 interim Regional 
property tax levy for all property tax classes; and 

E) That approval be granted for the requisite by-law.” 

Please find enclosed a copy of Report #2020-F-23 and By-law No. 56-
2020 for your information. 

Ralph Walton 

Ralph Walton, 
Regional Clerk/Director of Legislative Services 

RW/ks 
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c: N. Taylor, Commissioner of Finance 


	RE: 2021 Interim Regional Property Tax Levy, Our File: F33

